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April 25, 2018

Mayor Barb Desjardins
Township of Esquimalt
1229 Esquimalt Road
Victoria, BC V9A 3P1

Dear Mayor Desjardins:
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Re: GOVERNANCE REVIEW TASK FORCE STANDING COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS

Saanich Council recently considered a report from the Governance Review Task Force Standing

Committee, and resolved as follows:

“That Saanich remain receptive to any initiatives for the creation of a regional police force
and request the Mayor write to local Mayors requesting participation in discussions on the

potential of a regional police force.”

Please advise if you would be interested in participating in joint discussions.

Sincerely,

24504

Richard Atwell,
Mayor of Saanich

Im

cc: P. Thorkelsson, Chief Administrative Officer
Council
Chief Constable B. Downie
CRD Mayors
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